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Completed  

• All Area Director Reports have been submitted for the second half of the Toastmasters 
Year. 

• 19 of 20 Clubs with the intention of renewing have paid their dues. 
 

 
Recognition   

• Paul Fay for being elected Division A Director for the 2017-2018 year. 
• John Breb for taking 1st place in the Founders District Table Topics Contest. 
• Kevin Smith for doing an excellent job representing Division A in the Founders District 

International Speech Contest 
• All clubs that have achieved Distinguished status and above in Distinguished Club  

Program 
• The entire Division A team for all of their hard work and dedication throughout the 

Toastmasters year. 
 

 
Issues   

• Chapman University Toastmasters will likely not be renewing until classes resume in 
the fall. 

 
 
In Progress 

• Chartering Architects Orange Toastmasters Club 
 

 
Upcoming Events 

• Divisions A & D Year-End Celebration on June 16, 2017 at the Charlie Miller Hall from 
6:30pm to 9:30pm. 

 

Founder’s District DEC 
Report 

August 31  2016 

Founder’s District DEC Report 
May 24, 2017 


